
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Jan. 7, 2025 

 
Have you been looking for something to do at lunch? Well, you're in luck! 
Carson Graham's Futsal Intramurals tournament begins tomorrow, with a 
game scheduled in the large gym every lunch hour for the next five weeks, 
so come on out and cheer on your peers. Food will not be permitted in the 
gym, so make sure you eat your lunch before entering. Also, spectators are 
reminded that you may only enter the gym through the 2nd floor entrance in 
the B-wing. We hope to see you there! 
 
 

 

 
 


